
   

 

November 21, 2022 

 

 

 

Press Release 

 

Sir or Madam, 

 

The West Mifflin Area School District is aware of the situation that occurred in the High School 

while the building was closed over the weekend.  We are investigating the incident that included 

two high school students that were allegedly engaged in a physical altercation.   

 

The West Mifflin Area School District will uphold all policies and procedures pertaining to this 

event.  All parties involved with this incident will be held accountable and responsible for their 

actions. 

 

At this point in our investigation it was determined that this was a one-time event; there was no 

evidence that this event was pre-mediated.  As per school policy, all information and disciplinary 

measures will be confidential.   

   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey T. Soles 

Superintendent  
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